
The first Sunday morning


of each month we


celebrate the Sacrament


of Holy Communion.


Communion is open to


all who seek to follow in


the way of Christ, both


children and adults.

If you are reading this


newsletter online, be on


the lookout for orange


text - it's linked up to


documents and web


pages that you might


find helpful or


interesting.

CLICK AWAY

HOLY COMMUNION
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In June, July, and

August, we celebrate

one Sunday morning

worship service at 9:00. 

WORSHIP WITH US 

If you have a celebration,


prayer request, or other


contribution for the


newsletter, please email


us 7-10 days before the


first day of the month. 

CONTRIBUTE TO THE

NEWSLETTER

Beginning on June 4, we have one worship service at 9:00 on

Sunday mornings during the summer months of June, July, and

August. Please note - no nursery care is provided in summer.

SUMMER SERVICES START ON JUNE 4

Save
the 
Date

OUTDOOR SERVICE
& CHURCH PICNIC

CELEBRATION



Sunday, June 25th
Veteran's Park, 
Port Washington







10:00 Sunday Morning Service
With Lunch & Games Provided After

Marking 125 Years

The 125th Anniversary Team is excited to invite everyone to come

to Veteran’s Memorial Park on Sunday morning, June 25, for a

special outdoor worship service followed by a church picnic in

honor of our 125th year. Worship will not be held at the church,

instead everyone will gather in the park at 10:00. A picnic lunch

will be provided after the service, along with games for all!
 

We encourage everyone to dress casually for the service and

picnic. Please consider bringing the usual assortment of things

you might need to spend time outdoors: lawn chairs, sunscreen,

and bug spray. Right now the plan is to have great weather, but if

rain seems certain, we will move the whole event back to church

and Fellowship Hall. More information will be coming in our

weekly e-blasts. We hope you can join the fun!


